
  Can't see this email? View it in a browser.

Important informa�on about your communica�on preferences

Soon TIAA will change how we categorize certain types of disclosures and reports in our
Communica�on Preference Center to serve you be�er.  No ac�on is required on your part.

What you should know

According to our records, you receive regulatory disclosures, forms, reports and other account
statements by email. However, Investment advisor disclosure brochures, brochure
supplements,and advice and planning reports are sent by tradi�onal U.S. mail to your mailing
address.

Star�ng in March, TIAA will combine these two categories into one, and all of these
communica�ons:

Will only be sent to your email.
Will be relocated within the “other account statements” sec�on when you access your
account at TIAA.org.

TIAA provides you with a range of informa�on to keep you informed about your re�rement plan
and investments, as well as help you protect your financial well-being. This change is intended to
make it easier for you to manage this important informa�on and to update your account if
changes are required.

Note: Certain other communica�ons—such as proxy statements, prospectuses and re�rement
plan sponsor messages—are not affected by this change. You will con�nue to receive this other
informa�on based on the preferences you previously selected—whether by email or by U.S. mail.
This may be a good �me to revisit all your TIAA communica�on preferences.

Consider going totally paperless

You can update your preferences so that all TIAA communica�ons can come to you electronically.
TIAA’s eDelivery is not only fast and secure but also gives you easy access to electronic documents

http://t.mg.tiaa.org/r/?id=hd041a18,87a623c,2a975d0&p1=%40RFFIdbZOMQzp9R2G45Jy88Z1kAaT10dlv827i45qIsM%3D
http://t.mg.tiaa.org/r/?id=hd041a18,87a623c,2a975cf


any�me, anywhere using our website or mobile app. Less paper means reduced clu�er and waste
—so it’s good for you and the environment.

Go to TIAA.org/GoPaperless to review and update your preferences. You will be prompted to sign
in to your account. From there, you can choose email for all the types of communica�ons we send
you. You can also request text no�fica�ons for security alerts.

If you have ques�ons, please contact TIAA at 800–842-2252, weekdays, 8 a.m. – 10 p.m. (ET).


